
Town of Oconto Falls Regular Board Meeting Minutes 

Monday October 9, 2023, 6 p.m. at the Town Hall 

 
Chairman Alsteen called meeting to order, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Roll Call-Kaczmarek, Peterson, Rieth, Mogged, Alsteen present for the board. Robert  

Aprill, Wayne and Sharon Wenzel, Rebecca Hinkhouse, Bob & Barb Wolf present for  

the public. 

Kaczmarek made the motion to approve the Agenda, Peterson second. Motion carried. 

Kaczmarek made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting as published,  

Peterson second. Motion carried. 

Rieth presented the Treasurer’s Report 

Kaczmarek made the motion to pay bills, Peterson second. Motion carried. 

Alsteen met with the city about the fire and recycling center contracts in preparation for  

budget discussion. Kaczmarek will meet with the ambulance service concerning  

their contract. The recycling contract will stay the same, the fire and ambulance  

will have a 3% and 2% increase respectively. 

The Morgan Town Board reached out again about the Morgan/Oconto Falls Boundary  

Road Agreement. They would like it reworked. The board will attempt to find a time 

 to meet with them. 

Bob Wolf presented plans and information Keller brought to us on October 5th. The plans 

were created from information Keller gathered in September. The intent was for the  

committee to point out necessary changes and make improvement suggestions to 

the plans. Keller will create new plans with projects broken into groups and present  

them with pricing on November 2nd at 1pm. 

The date and time for the Public Budget Hearing, the Special Town Elector Meeting to  

set the Levy and the Special Town Board Meeting to adopt the 2023 Town of Oconto  

Falls budget, will be held consecutively the same night as the regular November board  

meeting on November 13 starting at 5:15pm. 

There is another Big Dumpster Day on October 21th, 2023, 7am-4pm. Everything is  

ready. 

There was no Public Comment. 

Town Board Comment-Mogged-1. The legislature reworks absentee envelopes every 2  

years. A very popular vendor made a mistake on the envelopes and will replace them 

at no cost. 2.The county Land office wants everyone to be aware of the importance of  

physical address signs which are available through the county. 3.There is a grant for 

 an ADA compliant screen for our voting machine which will make the disabled  

voting process smoother. The state will pick up the cost except for $50 plus shipping. 



4. The Rusch property on Highland Drive has requested to be annexed to the city.  

5. There will be action on the county board soon concerning library funding. The  

committee has narrowed the potential solutions to 2. The county clerk will have  

funding information at the next meeting in Oconto Falls on November 15. 

Peterson made the motion to adjourn, Kaczmarek second. Motion carried. 

 

Susan Mogged, Clerk 

 


